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Dear Year 5s 
 
This is just a little letter to give you some information about your new class, that you will be joining in 
September. Our Class is called Agnesi, which some of you have walked past on the way to get your 
lunches each day. Your teachers will be Mr Marsden and Mr Jennings. Mr Marsden will teach you for 4 
days. Mr Jennings will teach you for 1 day during the week. Our TA will be Mrs Stokes.  
We are all looking forward to working with you after the holidays and getting to know you. 
 
My favourite things to do are taking my two Yorkshire Terriers (Marcus and Bella) out for walks around 
Fairlands. I also love to watch England play Rugby and my favourite team is Saracens. I do enjoy 
making people laugh and working as a team is very important to me. One thing I do love to do and have 
been unable to do since Covid started, is to travel. I have been to some amazing places around the 
world. My last trip was to Egypt where I rode a camel past the Pyramids of Giza  
 
Mr Arnese has already told me a lot about you all and I did enjoy visiting you all to get to know you, and 
answering all those questions, but I am looking forward to finding out so much more about you.  I am 
sure we are all going to have lots of fun learning together and becoming the best class we possibly can 
be.  
 
This year, I am particularly looking forward to us learning about the Ancient Greeks and all the amazing 
things that they achieved. Also, I am looking forward to learning about Space together…. although not 
at the same time! 
In class, we need to come in with 3 things in mind.  
1) Be safe 
2) Be ready 
3) Be respectful  
I know you have spent time looking at these before. However, these are important to help us work as a 
team in Year 5. In year 5, we also look at the Learning Pit a lot to help us understand how our learning 
is working. Can you remember what Collaboration means? And how to make links? If you get stuck with 
new learning, that is brilliant! I can help you solve the problem and remember. There is no need to worry 
if you get an answer wrong. It's all a part of the journey we are making together.  
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Take a look at our class pages on the school website where you’ll find lots of useful links to things that 
will help with your learning this year.  
 
On the first day, you will need a small bag, water bottle, healthy snack (e.g. fruit or vegetable), a small 
pencil case, and… most important of all … a good sense of humour!  
 
I wonder if you will be having school dinners or packed lunch when you come back to school?  
 
I am looking forward to a nice rest over the holidays and having time to spend with my family and 
friends. We hope you are already enjoying your summer holidays and we’re looking forward to hearing 
all about it from you.  We hope you all have a lovely fun time too and come back ready for lots of new 
learning. 
 
See you all in September. 
 
Yours sincerely  
Mr Marsden 


